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Healthy People. Healthy Communities

January 7, 2020

Mr. Pad Kemmanahalli

Corporate Senior Director, Global HSE & Sustainability
1111 Broadway, Suite 1800

Oakland, CA 94607

RE: Itron Site
Greenwood County
File #57992

Revised Feasibility Study dated June 14, 2019
Dear Mr. Kemmanabhalli,

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (Department) has reviewed and
approves the revised Feasibility Study dated June 14, 2019. The Department will now begin working on
the Proposed Plan. If you have any questions, please contact me at (803) 898-0816 or
devlincl@dhec.sc.gov.

Sincerely, M

Cyndeg/L. Devlin, Project Manager
State Voluntary Cleanup Program
Bureau of Land and Waste Management

Cc: Lucas Berresford
Chris McCluskey
File #57992
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